
Notice of Public Open House  
Town of East Gwillimbury Official Plan Review 

In accordance with Sections 17 and 26 of the Planning Act, RSO 1990, take notice that a 
virtual Public Open House will be held to receive public input on the Town’s proposed Draft 
Updated Official Plan. All interested parties are invited to participate in the Open House:  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Purpose and Effect: As a Town-initiated update applying to all lands in East Gwillimbury, the 
Draft Updated Official Plan provides the planning and policy framework to guide the growth of 
the Town to 2051. The Town’s current Official Plan was last adopted in 2010 and planned to a 
2031 horizon. The Planning Act requires that an Official Plan be updated to ensure that it: 
conforms with provincial plans, has regard to matters of provincial interest, and is consistent 
with provincial policy statements. The Town Official Plan must also conform with the Region of 
York Official Plan.  

The Open House provides the public with an opportunity to hear information on the proposed 
Draft Updated Official Plan and discuss the content with representatives from the Town and 
consulting team, The Planning Partnership. The Draft Updated Official Plan will also be subject 
to a future statutory 
public meeting and 
additional public 
engagement later in 
2022. The key themes 
of the Draft Updated 
Official Plan are 
shown on the right. 

Comments and Public Record: Do note that personal information can be collected under the 
authority of the Planning Act and the Municipal Act, 2001. Any person may attend the Open 
House and make oral and/or written submissions in support of or in opposition to the Draft 
Updated Official Plan. All submissions will form part of the public record. To attend the Open 
House, you must register through the link provided above prior to March 2, 2022, at 4:30PM. 
You may also provide written comments directly to Adam Robb, Senior Planner at 
arobb@eastgwillimbury.ca prior to March 3, 2022, at 4:30PM.  

Additional project information and background reports pertaining to the Official Plan Review 
are also available at www.eastgwillimbury.ca/opreview. The Draft Updated Official Plan and 
Open House content are also posted to this project website.  

For any questions, comments, or more information about this matter, including information 
about appeal rights, please contact: 

Thursday, March 3, 2022 

6:00 PM – 7:30 PM 

Virtual Meeting due to COVID-19 

Please register at:  Virtual Open House Registration - Click Here                                
Alternate Direct link: (https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/238534492087) 

 

 

Adam Robb, MPL, MCIP, RPP       arobb@eastgwillimbury.ca  
Senior Planner, Development Services, Planning Branch   905-478-4283 ext. 3872 

 Dated: February 14, 2022 
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